
Dear Parents, 

A warm good morning to all of you. 

Once again I would extend my sincere thanks for your co-operation that you always render to 

St. Mary’s Sr. Sec. School

1. Regarding Payment of Fees: At this difficult situation the Government has come up 

with some regulations with regard to the payment of fees. As per the government 

guidelines we have kept the fee structure same as last year and 

. I am proud of you dear parents. I hope you are keeping well by the 

Grace of Almighty God amidst the COVID-19 pandemic that was forced to declare by the 

Government a nationwide lockdown to save the lives of all the people. As the result of the 

COVID-19 a good number of people lost their livelihood and at the same time are finding 

difficult to make both ends meet. 

2. In order to lessen the financial burden the Government has asked to pay the fees now 

month wise. Kindly pay the fees on time. The new fees structure of this academic year 

2020-21 is been uploaded in the Campus Care Portal. Kindly refer it.  

not increased the fees 

in this academic year 2020-2021. 

3. I do believe that you are taking good care of yourself and your family members and 

spending time with them. At the same time students are helped by study materials 

through Campus Care Portals and online live classes through Next Education. Please 

take the maximum use of them. 

May the Good Lord bless you all. 

You will get online Assignments everyday and online 

live classes from 8.00 am to 12 noon. Kindly help the children to learn and to 

make the best of it. 

With regards 

 

Sr. Kalpana 

Principal 

St. Mary’s Sr. Sec. School, 

Jwalapur 

 


